TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING AGENDA
MAY 8, 2000
6:00 p.m. CALL MEETING TO ORDER -
6:30 p.m. Dave Essex Re: TIF

7:00 p.m. Millennium Committee
Letter Request

Steps for Town Hall Move —  Tentative Moving Dates: PD 6/8 — Office 6/16
e Bulk Mailing
e Temporary Signs
e Posters
¢ Public Notices, ect.

¢ Tree Removal -
Aiken House / Memonial Park

¢ Aiken House Proiject — Committee to Run

e 6 Inch Water Main to Town Hall

¢ Building on a Class 6 Road

» Schedule a date to meet with Paul Belliveau

e Abatements for Review (set date)
Miscellaneous Items to be signed

Won-Public Session Under RSA 91-A:3 I-a
Personnel Issue



TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
MAY 8, 2000

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Phil Dwight and Secretary Sherry Miller.
6:00 p.m. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER

STEPS FOR TOWN HALL MOVE —

Selectmen Tenney and Dwight agreed to have signs made and put up at specific locations
advising the public where the town office has moved. The Selectmen’s office will put
something in the next Limrik and they will also do a bulk mailing,

The tentative moving dates are PD 6/8 and the Town Office 6/16.

TREE REMOVAL -

There is one tree that needs to be removed in order for the renovations at the Aiken
House to begin, the Committee stated that there may be others, Selectmen Tenney and
Dwight will consult with the Tree Service to see what they feel is necessary.

ATIKEN HOUSE PROJECT —~

There was some discussion as to what the Selectmen’s role is regarding the Aiken House
Project. The Selectmen agree that they will sign any necessary papers, but it is ultimately
up to the Committee to do what needs to be done and to stay within the budget.

6:30 — 7:00 DAVE ESSEX RE: TIF ~

Dave Essex met with the Selectmen to discuss the Tax Increment Finance District (TTF).
Mr. Essex stated that a TIF Advisory Board & Administrator needed to be appointed by
the Selectmen. Mr. Essex stated that the Committee would consist of five members,
three would need to live within the TIF District and two would need to live within the
Town of Antrim. Mr. Essex supplied the Board with several approachable towns’ people
that may be interested in sitting on the TIF Advisory Board. Selectmen Tenney and

Dwight agreed to contact some of the individuals on the list but asked Mr. Essex to
“rank” who should be called first.

7:00 - 7:30 MILLENNUIM COMMITTEE -

Selectmen Tenney and Dwight met with the Members of the Millennium Committee to
discuss the planned Millennium Celebration in August 2000. The first item discussed
was a letter received from Sara Edwards requesting a letter from the Selectmen about
Antrims future. Selectman Dwight suggested that the Millennium Committee contact Ed
Rowehl, Chairman of the Planning Board.

The committee supplied the Selectmen with a tentative schedule for August 12 & 13.
The committee stated that they invited the Fire Chief and Chief Brown to this meeting so
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that they are aware of their plans, Fire Chief Mike Beauchamp was present. Chief Brown
had a prior engagement and was unable to attend; however Sara Edwards has spoken with
him about their tentative schedule. Fire Chief Beauchamp asked if the fireworks would
be at the same location as last time? It was stated they would probably be shot off of the
private beach off of White Birch Point. Seeing that there will be a lot of activities around
town and at the beach the committee suggested having EMT’s from the Antrim
Ambulance on duty. Chief Beauchamp stated that the Fire Department would take care
of that, he also suggested having a fire truck at the end of Gregg Lake so that if there was
a call the truck could exit via Craig Road.

Selectman Dwight inquired if they would have enough money for the festivities that they
have planned? The committee stated that they believe that they will.

Sara Edwards stated they had planned to put an article in the Limrik, but wanted to know
if they could use the town’s bulk mail permit to send to all residents a schedule of events.
Selectmen Tenney and Dwight agreed that they could use the permit.

Pam Caswell inquired if there could be a Jr. Muster, Chief Beauchamp will bring it up at
the Fire Departments next meeting.

Review and approve the April 24, 200 Minutes —
Selectmen Tenney and Dwight approved the minutes of April 24, 2000.

Adjournment -
There being no further business to come before the Board the meeting adjourned at 7:45
p.m,
q

Respectfully submitted,
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Millennium Weekend Aug 12-13, 2000
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